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RECOMMENDATIONS AND REFERENCES FROM THE
MEETING OF THE FINANCE AND GENERAL
PURPOSES COMMITTEE HELD ON 15 FEBRUARY 2001

(2) Minute 75 - Timetable of Meetings 2001/02
Minute 75 reads as follows:-

“The Committee considered the report of the Head of Administrative &
Member Services on the adoption of a timetable of meetings for the
2001/02 municipal year.

The Committee agreed that, given the number of strategies requiring
approval prior to the beginning of April, it would be appropriate to
include provision for a Council meeting on 19 March 2002 to consider
strategies. As Parish Councils had commitments at the time of the
proposed meeting of Annual Council, it was felt that Tuesday 14 May
would be the preferred day for the District's Annual Meeting.

The Chairman confirmed that it would be for a future meeting of
Council to determine whether to trial any proposed new political
structure and that the timetable from January 2002 to May 2002 could
be filled later as considered appropriate. The Chief Executive advised
that the Council would need to be in a position to submit proposals on
its new political structure prior to the summer recess.

RECOMMENDED

That the proposed timetable of meetings 2001/02, as revised and set
out at Appendix 2 to these Minutes, be approved on the basis that
there will be further review of arrangements from January 2002 once
the Council has finalised a way forward on the Modernising Agenda.”
(HAMS)

The proposed timetable is appended to this report.

Andrew Smith

Head of Administrative & Member Services

For further information please contact John Bostock on:-

Tel:- Ext 3900
E-Mail:- john.bostock@rochford.gov.uk
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